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Anchorage, AK 99513 

 

Memorandum 
 

Date:    August 15, 2012 

Prepared by:    Brice Banning, Air Safety Investigator  

Subject:   N334DH Engine Retention 

 
 

The National Transportation Safety Board did not retain the engine, a Continental 

IO-550, S/N 1003397 from N334DH; it was dropped off, and picked up at 

Alaskan Aircraft Engines, Inc. by a representative from Alaska Claims Services, 

Inc.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


